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'
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!836 Grant Street / Denver, Colorado 80203 / (303) 839-8777 Facsimile (303) 839-8715

,TO ~ h|]
i

| April 2,1996

Ms. Gloria M. Bennington
! Spent Fuel Project Office

i j
i Mail Stop O 6 F18 ED~ h |U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

i

| Washington, DC 20555-0001
l

| Dear Ms. Bennington:

l I enjoyed speaking with you this morning about routing issues of concern to the NRC. As i

promised, I have enclosed copies of two recent reports completed by Planning Information |
Corporation on spent nuclear fuel transportation issues: one for the Oyster Creek Nuclear Plant in
New Jersey and one for the Brunswick Nuclear Plant in North Carolina. These reports illustrate the
database concept we are exploring with agencies concerned with routing, emergency management and
other issues related to the transportation of radioactive materials. ;

If you have questions concerning this concept. with the specific information presented in the
,

reports, or with routing issues in general, please give me a call. |

Sincerely,

j PLANNING INFORMATION CORPORATION

h7/V , tlal - -$'

by:
Stephen G. Campbell
Senior Associate
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